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June 24: Dr.Snell’s letter to Miss C. for Governors Meeting

Miss Bessie M. Philp,
Head, School of Household Science, 
Macdonald College P*0^, P*Que.

Dear Miss Philp,

Let me thank you for your letter of 
I have written Prof sscr Snellthe 19th of June.

that I shall recommend to the Board 
appointment of Mr. Stuart D. Hemsley as Assistant in

of Governors the

English at a salary of 600.00, to be apportioned 
equllky between the Schools of Agriculture and House- 
hole science, the appointment to date from October
1st.

Yours faithfully.

June JW, 1933.
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